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Friends of the Library award scholarships to local students
Jan. 17, 2013 – Two local students have received scholarships from the Friends of the Oshkosh Public Library to pursue library science degrees during the 2012-13 school year.

The Friends of the Library awarded the John V. Nichols Public Library Professional Scholarship to Emily Borchardt and Aaron Raschke. Each student received a $2,000 scholarship. The Nichols scholarship, named for the former Oshkosh Public Library director, is available to students who plan to pursue a degree in library science and a career as a librarian.
Borchardt, an Oshkosh West graduate who has a bachelor’s degree in history from Saint Xavier University in Chicago, is pursuing her master’s degree in history and library science at Indiana University. She has been employed seasonally as a page at the Oshkosh Public Library since 2006 and had previously served as a library volunteer.
Raschke is a graduate of Clintonville High School who earned a bachelor’s degree in history from the University of Wisconsin-Oshkosh. He will begin work this semester on his master’s degree in library science at the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee. He has been employed as a page in the Technical Services, Circulation and Reference departments at OPL since 2009.
Through the Nichols scholarship, the Friends of the Library are committed to supporting the service that public librarians provide to their communities. “The public library is an important place at the heart of so many communities,” says Brenda Reese, president of the Friends. “In carrying out the public library’s mission, professional librarians offer free access to knowledge resources, provide a place to gather and exchange ideas, and preserve and share local history.”

While it is not a criteria to receive the scholarship, sometimes the Friends’ investment pays dividends right here in Oshkosh. A former scholarship recipient, Adeline Miller, recently joined the OPL staff as a children’s librarian.

To learn more about the Friends of the Library and the work that they do, visit www.oshkoshpubliclibrary.org.
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